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Tedra,
 
Sorry for all the items, but I just received the below email from Rock Creek requesting assistance
with their LPR cameras. Can you please add the email from rock creek as back up for the following
item:
 

Discussion & Possible Action on Rock Creek’s request for LPR grant fund assistance.
 

 
Thank you,
 

Ryan Shrouder
Commissioner
 

City of Cooper City
9090 SW 50th Place
Cooper City, FL 33328       
Tel:  954-434-4300 #260
Mobile:  954-298-6846
Email:    rshrouder@coopercity.gov

 
 

 
 

From: Carl Rosendorf <carl@rockcreekhoafl.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, June 6, 2023 10:28 AM
To: MayorRoss <MayorRoss@coopercity.gov>; Commissioner_Green <JGreen@coopercity.gov>;
Ryan Shrouder <RShrouder@coopercity.gov>; Jeremy Katzman <JKatzman@coopercity.gov>; Lisa
Mallozzi <LMallozzi@coopercity.gov>; Commissioner_Green <JGreen@coopercity.gov>
Cc: Ron Choron <rlchoron@fortuneintlgroup.com>; 'Robert Levine' <robbie.b.levine@gmail.com>
Subject: Install of LPR cameras in Rock Creek tied into the Cooper City monitoring center
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the City of Cooper City. Do not click links or
open attachments unless you recognize the sender and expect the content.

June 6, 2023
 
Good morning Mayor Ross and Commissioners Green, Katzman, Mallozzi, and Shrouder:
 
Rock Creek has been working with Vetted Security Solutions, as recommended by Cooper City,  and
has secured a labor and material quote to install both LPR and CCT cameras at our 6 points of entry.
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We have been working with both Vetted and Sgt. Nieves since last year on this project. BSO has been
extremely helpful in terms of providing us with information and encouraging such an investment.
 
As we feel such an investment would help both the residents of Rock Creek and Cooper City, is there
a possibility that Cooper City could assist with the initial costs of install as part of your continued
partnership with Rock Creek.
 

I will be attending, along with one of our Board members the “Open House” on June 14th, 2023, at
BSO headquarters showcasing the new system you have up and running.  Congratulations to you for
such an accomplishment.
 
Our next Rock Creek Board meeting is on 6 21 2023 with the purchase of this system and a
commitment to a Service contract being on the Agenda.
 
Please advise what information we can provide to help you consider our request.
 
Thanks again,
 
Carl Rosendorf, LCAM
Community Manager    954 329-6923
 
 
 
 
 
 


